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Topic- Journeys In The Sunshine 

“You are the light of the world…  Let your light shine…”  MATTHEW 5:14-16 

 

2nd June 

This week we will read the story ‘Dear Zoo’ by 
Rod Campbell and following on from this we will 
set up our own zoo in class, thinking about what 
each animal will need. We will name animals 
that are in a zoo and complete work around the 
sizes of different animals. We will be looking at 
the patterns on animals and recreating them 
with our drawings and paintings.  

30th June 

This week we will read ‘What the ladybird 
heard at the seaside’ by Julia Donaldson and 
Lydia Monks. The children will be putting 
their phonics knowledge to good use by 
sorting objects that begin with the same 
letter. They will ‘Fred Talk’ objects from the 
seaside to find out what sounds they can 
hear. They will use instruments to recreate 
noises such as waves crashing. 

16th June 

We will read the book ‘Off to the Park’ by 
Childs Play as the inspiration for our work. 
We will be discussing places that we can 
visit such as parks, beaches and museums. 
The children will share places that they have 
visited. We will look for the places on a map 
and how long it takes to get there.  

23rd June 

We will continue to read ‘Off to the Park’ by Childs 
Play. This week we will think about how we get to 
different places. The children will name different 
kinds of transport such as bus, train and aeroplane. 
We will set up an aeroplane in the classroom, 
ready to travel wherever our imagination takes us! 
Each child will practise matching and recognising 
numbers with their own plane ticket. 

 14th July 

In our final week of nursery, we will think about what we have 
enjoyed about this year and what we are looking forward to next 
year. It will be an exciting time as we share circle time, team 
games and lots of outdoor exploration. We will make ‘ID 
passports’ so that we can share ‘all about us’ with our new 
teachers. This week we will also be working on a special 
celebration to mark the end of a wonderful Nursery year. Look 
out for more information, closer to the time. 
 

9th June 

This week we will continue our work on ‘Dear Zoo’ by 
working together to make props such as animal masks and 
boxes that will help us to retell the story. We will work on our 
counting skills by counting how many animals we can see. 
We will continue our week by drawing our favourite zoo 
animals. Finally, we will think about where zoo animals live 
in the wild and will make a big watering hole outside for them 
all to visit, just like they would in Africa! 
. 

 

 

7th July 

This week we will be continuing our work with 
‘What the ladybird heard at the seaside’. We 
will be having a ‘whacky water play day’ where 
children will explore capacity, filling and 
emptying different containers. We will explore 
mixing coloured water and painting with it. 

Notices 

Phonics workshop Wednesday 11th June at 
10.30am. A letter will follow with more details. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


